
   
 

                
             

   

              
           

                
                 

             
    

               
                 

                 
                  

            
   

              
               

    

POLICY ON TEACHER CHANGES 
NAPERVILLE NORTH HIGH SCHOOL 

STUDENT SERVICES 

District 203 High Schools are committed to providing top-notch education for all students. We take great 
pride in our course offerings, our resources, our teachers, and our development of academic 
interventions for all students. 

We understand that students, as they make their way through Naperville North High School, make 
connections with various teachers or prefer the teaching style of one teacher over another. 

We also know that our teachers are here because they love the teaching field, helping students, and 
their content areas. In order for our students to take advantage of the different teaching styles and 
approaches in the classroom, Naperville North and Naperville Central High Schools have published the 
following policy on teacher changes: 

Naperville North and Naperville Central are fortunate to have a diverse student body and a talented 
teaching staff. In order for students to grow as learners, they should have experiences in the classroom 
with different teachers during their four years in our high schools. We encourage all students to meet 
frequently with their teachers to ask for extra help or to discuss any difficulties that they are having in 
class. 

For this reason, NNHS and NCHS cannot – and will not – accommodate 
requests for specific teachers. 

This policy was developed so that students access multiple opportunities at NNHS while having the 
experience of working with many staff members. It is our philosophy that these experiences are 
instrumental in individual student development. 


